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9th May 2024 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

Year 11 Update 

I write to update you on some important information for your child’s GCSEs and final key weeks at 

Marshland.  

1. Y11 Revised Timetable 

From today (9th May), all year 11 timetables will be slightly different to incorporate additional 

revision sessions for their exams.  Please note that form tutors have gone through this timetable 

with all year 11 students in detail, which can be found on our website at any time.  

In addition, the Summer 2024 Intervention Programme is attached, detailing additional revision 

sessions taking place during weekends and/or over May Half term (also shown below).  

May Half Term Date Subject Lead Staff 
Proposed 
Room(s) 

Time 

Tuesday 28th May Biology, Chemistry, Physics EM, JH S1, S2 9 – 12noon 

Wednesday 29th May English JM E1 / E2 9 – 11am 

Thursday 30th May Maths KM M1-M5 9 – 12noon 

Friday 31st May History TBC H3 11:30 – 2:30 

Alongside afterschool sessions currently running, Saturday Schools in English, Maths, Geography 

and History will continue as shown below.  I strongly encourage your child to make the most of all 

the available interventions, as there is always opportunity to increase potential grades.   

Saturday 11th May  

• 8 - 11am - English 

• 8 - 11am - Maths  

• 9 - 11am - Geography 

• 9 – 12noon - History 

Saturday 18th May – 8 - 11am – English and Maths 

Saturday 1st June  

• 9 - 11am - Geography 

• 9 – 12noon - History 

Saturday 8th June 

• 8 - 11am - Maths 

• 9 - 12noon - History 
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Throughout the exams, free breakfast will be available to all year 11.  The canteen and subject 

classrooms will be open for students to complete last minute revision or just to de-stress and chat 

with their teachers and friends.  

Attendance to all lessons is vital, so your child gets all of the information, revision and support 

needed in preparing for each exam.  Your child is expected to be in school for every exam until they 

have finished.  

2. Leavers Assembly – Date to be confirmed 

A poignant and traditional part of the final assembly presentation is including childhood photos of 

our students.  I would be grateful if you would send me a photo of your child (between the age of 

birth and 5 years).  Please email to c.teanby@marshlandhigh.co.uk by Friday 7th June at the very 

latest.  If you are not able to send a photo via email, I am happy to receive a print photo from your 

child and return it back to them.  Unfortunately, due to the size of our hall, we are not able to invite 

parents to attend the leavers’ assembly. 

Students will be able to sign shirts and leavers books on this day.  Please remind them to bring a 

spare school shirt to sign.  Students with any writing on the shirt they are wearing will not be 

allowed to attend the leavers’ assembly.  

3. Prom - Friday 28th June 2024 

Tickets for our Prom will be going on sale via your ParentPay account by Friday 19th May at the 

latest.  The school reserves the right to withdraw an invitation if the required attendance 

(particularly during the exams), standards and behaviour are not being met in school.   

4. Leavers’ Hoodies 

Leavers’ hoodies have now gone to production and are no longer available to order.  We are 
expecting them to be delivered into school ready for the leaver’s day or collection on results day.  

5. Results Day – Thursday 22nd August 2024 

GCSE results day will be held in the main hall with collection from 9am to 10.30am.  Parents are 

welcome to attend.  If your child is unable to collect their results on this date, they will be posted 

home the same day, or they can nominate someone to collect on their behalf.  In order to nominate 

someone else, please email Mrs Hornett on r.hornett@marshlandhigh.co.uk   

If you have any other queries, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.  I would like to take 

this opportunity to say thank you for all of your support, it is very much appreciated.  

Yours faithfully 

Mr C Teanby 

Assistant Headteacher – KS4 

Email: c.teanby@marshlandhigh.co.uk 
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